
Summer is here–let's keep in touch!
May 23rd, 2022

For those libraries closing up for the summer, we hope you have a great break with lots of time to relax and catch up on your reading. Let's keep in 
touch!

Stay in the loop

While our Tip of the Week emails go on break during the summer, we're still working hard to make Alexandria great. Sign up for any or all of our 
ongoing email/social media groups.

The makeover betas are here, and more changes are coming soon. Check out our Alexandria Makeover page, and sign up to receive 
email updates. 

Subscribe to our newsletter for seasonal posters, book reviews, activity ideas, and more. 

Sign up for emails about upcoming releases, updates, and more. 

Apply to  a group of Alexandria users who give feedback on future features and projects.join

Join our Facebook Users Group to discuss all things Alexandria with other librarians.

Follow  on Twitter for hosting updates on Alexandria, Textbook Tracker, and @COMPanionStatus
KeepnTrack.                                                            

https://ccdemo.goalexandria.com/circulationbeta
http://support.companioncorp.com/display/ALEX/Alexandria+Makeover
https://www.goalexandria.com/subscribe/
http://support.companioncorp.com/display/ALEX/Upcoming
https://forms.gle/ZhQHhypEGzyVE39aA
https://www.facebook.com/groups/alexandriausergroup
https://twitter.com/COMPanionStatus


Still open for the summer? Our Support is available 24/7, 365 days a year! You can contact them at support@companioncorp.com, or call 1-800-347-
4942. 

Before you go, we recommend a quick look at the  as a refresher for the upcoming school year.Beginning-of-Year Procedures

http://support.companioncorp.com/display/ALEX/Contact+Us
mailto:support@companioncorp.com
http://support.companioncorp.com/display/ALEX/Beginning-of-Year+Procedures
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